
 

   
 

JUNE is Business Appreciation Month in the 

City of Burlington and the City of New Strawn.  

Our local businesses are vital contributors to 

the quality of life the people of our communities 

enjoy today.  They deserve our support. 

BUSINESS APPRECIATION PICNIC 

City of Burlington and City of New Strawn 

Officials cordially invite Business Owners and 

Managers in Burlington and New Strawn to the 

Annual Business Appreciation Picnic at Kelley 

Park in Burlington on Friday, June 3, 2016 

from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 


